
Message to Planning re JIB Site Project – Hearing 7/6/20 
 
From:  info@pacpalicc.org 
To:  nick.vasuthasawat@lacity.org  
Cc:  davidcard22@gmail.com, jlspak@yahoo.com 
Sent:  7/3/2020  
Subject:  17346 Sunset Blvd., Pacific Palisades; Case No. CPC-2018-504-DB-DRB-SPP-CDP-MEL; ENV-
2018-505-MND; OPPOSE at proposed height & density -- hearing June 6, 2020  
 
 
To Nick Vasuthasawat 
Planning Assistant 
Los Angeles City Planning Dept. 
 
Re 17346 Sunset Blvd., Pacific Palisades, Case No. CPC-2018-504-DB-DRB-SPPP-CDP-MEL, ENV-
2018-505-MND; OPPOSE at proposed height & density -- hearing June 6, 2020 
 
Dear Nick: 
 
In light of the minimal changes to the applicant's submitted plans, Pacific Palisades Community 
Council (PPCC) reiterates its position on the above-referenced application as expressed in its 
letter of August 25, 2019:  PPCC 8/25/19 Position Letter. 
 
Please bring this message and our 8/25/19 Position Letter to the attention of the hearing 
officer. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and assistance.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Chris Spitz 
Secretary 
Pacific Palisades Community Council 
www.pacpalicc.org 
 


